
For program details or to provide your support for the “Meeting
Challenges...Assuring Success” campaign contact Rebecca Griffin,
Foundation Manager at rgriffin@aapg.org, or phone 918.560.2644; or
Alison Robbins, Corporate Relations Development Coordinator at
arobbins@aapg.org, or phone 918.560.2674.
2008 year-end gifts will be included in the February update.

We Need You!
Our “Meeting Challenges...

Assuring Success” campaign is
two-thirds of the way to its goal of
$35 million, but we need your help
to reach it.
Campaign funds support all of

the worthy programs of the
Foundation, such as:
• Distinguished Lecturer/

Distinguished Instructor
• Digital Products – University

Subscription
• K-12 Education
• Grants-in-Aid
• Teacher of the Year
Help us in supporting

geosciences around the world.

A A P G F O U N D A T I O N
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